
Tiinlab Corporation

FCC C2PC Request Letter

Date: January 26, 2022

To: Federal Communications Commission,
Authorization & Evaluation Division,
7435 Oakland Mills Road,
Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT: Class II permissive change for FCC ID: 2ASDIES603R

To Whom It May Concern:

Tiinlab Corporation respectfully requests a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: 2ASDIES603R.
Issue date: 12/08/2021.
There are no hardware or RF parameters software changes. Except below:

Only changed the antenna length of right earphone.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours Sincerely,

(signature)

Print name: Lance Lang
Title: Mangaer
Tiinlab Corporation


